
 
 OFFICE OF HOUSING SERVICES  
 LEHIGH UNIVERSITY 

 
TO: Fraternity & Sorority Residents 
 
RE: Thanksgiving Break: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 @ 9 AM until Sunday, November 28, 2021@ 9 AM 
 
 
All Chapter Houses will be locked and alarmed unless otherwise requested. Alarmed houses will be unavailable to residents from 9 
AM on Wednesday, November 24, 2021, through 9 AM on Sunday, November 28, 2021. 
 
Students Leaving Campus: 
 
 Student Property: Safekeeping of personal property is a student responsibility. It is recommended that students lock up 

valuables or take them home for the break. Lehigh University is not responsible for the theft or damage of student personal 
property at any time. 

 
Residents Are Reminded To Do The Following Before Departing: 
➢ Valuables should be taken home or put away out of view. 
➢ Throw out any perishable food. 
➢ Empty trash containers. 
➢ Close and lock windows, turn lights off and lock the door. 

 
 Parking: Students with a valid parking permit may park their vehicle in their assigned parking area. Contact Parking Services 

at 610-758-3893 if you have any questions in this matter. 
  
 
If you have any questions concerning this information, please call 610-758-3500 or email inhouse@lehigh.edu 

Have a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving Break 
 


